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Head Teacher to Home—3rd March 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter.  
It’s been a busy start to the half term with lots of exciting events and 

learning activities happening. Have a look at the photos to see children 
from Nursery to Year 6 in action. 

 
World Book Day was on Thursday and it was amazing to see the  

costumes that children came in. We had characters from a huge range of 
texts – it was brilliant! All children should have come home with a book 

token. Children can swap their tokens for one of ten books, specially  
written for World Book Day, or the tokens can be used to get £1 off  

another book. Most bookshops around the UK accept the book tokens. 
 

Year 3 and 4 have visited Oxford University Museum of Natural History 
today as part of their Rocks, Relics and Rumbles topic. At the museum, 

the children had the chance to see a range of fossils, skeletons, rocks and 
stones from different natural sources. 

 
Our assemblies have focused on this month’s value (respect) and how if 
everyone is respectful, we’ll all be happier in school and the community. 
Classrooms where mutual respect is evident have more learning because 

children feel safer, more motivated and, of course, respected. 
 

The year 5 and 6 football team have their first match of the season today – 
good luck! We’ll have a brief report in the newsletter next week. 

 
Enjoy your weekend and see you all on Monday. 
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Nursery has a great day yesterday for World Book Day!  
We took part in lots of book focused activities!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

Such a busy first week back in Reception this week. We 
started the week learning about Shrove Tuesday, then made 
and ate pancakes. Then we went for a walk to look for signs 

of spring and found some lovely spring flowers. We have 
been making 6 and 7 in different ways and then ended the 

week with a great world book day.  
Well done Reception! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

This week, Drew class have been reading and  
internalising a new poem called The Fire Monster. They 
started the week off by having a go at their own poem 

to see what they could remember about the genre,  
before reading and text mapping their new model text. 

So far we are really enjoying reading it aloud! 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Year 3&4 have had a wonderful time at the Oxford  
University Museum of Natural History today.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Pankhurst have really enjoyed getting to grips with  
decimals this week. They have been so enthusiastic, lots 

of them have completed the extra homework set too.  
Well done Pankhurst!  
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What has happened in school this week? 

Over the past two weeks, the children in Angelou have 
been researching and discussing the key changes that 

occur during the process of puberty. They worked  
together to sort a range of true and false statements for 
both boys and girls using Venn diagrams before sharing 

their findings with the rest of the class. 
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What has happened in school this week? 

Children in King Class have planned their biographies 
this week. They had to choose an important historical 
figure, find out about their life and then organise their 

research into the correct format. Here are some  
pictures of them writing up their biographies. They've 
written about William Shakespeare, Maya Angelou, 

Isaac Newton, Florence Nightingale and many others.  
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What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

We would like to say a big thank you to one of our parents, 
Jack Rombach, who very kindly gifted computers  

to our school! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to hire our halls for parties/events etc 
please contact Community Lettings: 
 

https://lillington.communitybookings.co.uk/ 
 
lillington@communitylettingsuk.co.uk 
 
03301333272 

https://lillington.communitybookings.co.uk/
mailto:lillington@communitylettingsuk.co.uk
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Congratulations to Bevan class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Drew Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 

Overall attendance this week was 93.2% 
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Lunch Menu 
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Lillington PTFA General Meeting 
 
The PTFA is registering with the Charity Commission. Before 
we do this, we need to reword some of our Objectives in our 
Constitution to be acceptable to them. It won't change what we 
do or what we fund. In fact, it will mean that we will be able to 
apply for grants that we aren't currently eligible for.  
 
To change the wording, we need to hold a General Meeting 
which all parents, carers and school staff are eligible to attend. 
In fact, we need as many people to attend it as possible to make 
sure there are enough of us to meet the minimum number  
required to agree the changes.  
 
The General Meeting will be on Tuesday 14th March at 7pm. It 
will be online...zoom link below...and should last for about 15 
minutes, so shouldn't take up too much of anyone's time.  
Please join us if you can!  
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84235167481?
pwd=UXNEZzc0NEw1cVRiMFJQRWI1KzE4UT09  
Meeting ID: 842 3516 7481 
Passcode: 561610 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84235167481?pwd=UXNEZzc0NEw1cVRiMFJQRWI1KzE4UT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84235167481?pwd=UXNEZzc0NEw1cVRiMFJQRWI1KzE4UT09
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